Public Notification of Nondiscrimination

It is the policy of Terrell County ISD not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex or
handicap in its vocational programs, services or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of
1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation
Act of 1973, as amended. Terrell County ISD will take steps to assure that lack of English language skills
will not be a barrier to admission and participation in all educational and vocational programs. For
information about your rights or grievance procedures, contact the Title IX Coordinator, Amanda A.

Magallan at 432-345-2515 ext. 101 or amagallan@terrell.esc18.net.



mailto:amagallan@terrell.esc18.net

